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PSI Updates as of June 3, 2020
As of June 3, 2020 PSI resumed testing. Applicants whose eligibility expired while the testing 
sites were closed due to the emergency, between March 13, 2020 through June 2, 2020, will 
have their eligibility extended until October 3, 2020. Additionally, due to a surge in testing 
demand and limited seating, applications in the system prior to June 3, 2020 will have their 
eligibility extended by four months to assure they have their full years’ worth of eligibility.  
Applications moving forward (beginning June 4, 2020), will go back to the original eligibility 
process, which gives the applicant one year to take and pass their licensure examination.

Applicants should contact PSI to schedule their examination by going to https://candidate.
psiexams.com/index.jsp or by calling 1-800-733-9267.

Thank you,

The LARA COVID-19 Response Team

LARA-COVID-19-Questions@michigan.gov

For additional information please visit www.michigan.gov/coronavirus
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